Hazard Mitigation Plan Public Meeting

Natural hazards can have serious impacts on the Town of Watertown and its residents and businesses







The Town of Watertown is preparing a Hazard Mitigation Plan to help the town reduce its vulnerability to natural hazard events such as flooding, hurricanes, and winter storms. Please join the Town for a public presentation of the Draft Hazard Mitigation Plan at a meeting of the Town Council. Questions and comments from the public are welcome at the meeting or afterwards until January 18, 2019.

Date: Tuesday, January 8, 2019

Time: 7:00 pm

Location: Richard E. Mastrangelo Council Chamber

Watertown Administration Building 149 Main Street, Watertown, MA

For more information, please contact

Martin Pillsbury at mpillsbury@mapc.org

